May 14, 2009

Lisa Baker

1301 Romayne Ave
Racine, WI 53402
Work 886-3214 ex3554
Home 632-6630

Cell 262-939-7866

Traffic Commission
Engineering Department
C/O Nancy Payne

730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Ms. Payne,

I was given your name and address by Dan Dematthew, Racine PD. He said you were
the person to contact in regards to requesting a crossing guard at a specific location. I am
interested in having a crossing guard at the corner of Goold and Geneva for the 2009 -
2010 school year.

My son attends Trinity Lutheran School at Goold and Geneva. He walks home from
school at the present time because the principal is kind enough to assist him across the
street. Trinity has no crossing guard programs at the school with the upper grades. The
start time for the 2009 — 2010 school year is not definite due to Unified bussing issues,
but should be about 9:00 give or take 10 minutes. I realize that there is a crossing guard
on Goold a few blocks away for Roosevelt school but unfortunately, they have a different
start time than Trinity. I have contacted my alderman David Mack but at this time have
not had a response. Please let me know if there is anything further information that you
need from me or if there is someone else I need to contact.

Thank you very much for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Lisa Baker



